
 

Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

11. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1. Mairehau High School - Hills Road/Innes Road Intersection 
 
  Mr Neil Lancaster, Principal, Mairehau High School, Mr James Shand, Finance/Administration 

Manager and Ms Kendra Brownlee, student attended and spoke to the Committee about their 
concerns regarding the traffic flows around the School.  A short PowerPoint presentation 
showing pictures of the areas of concern was presented to the Committee and it was noted that 
the roll at the school had increased over the last six years from 480 to 750 pupils with a current 
staff of 120. 

 
  The school was concerned that the development of a large subdivision in the area would further 

exacerbate traffic issues in this locality and requested that the Council provide traffic signals at 
this intersection, move the 80kph speed sign further back and provide yellow ‘no parking’ and 
central road line markings. 

 
  The representations from the school were considered in association was clause 14 of this 

report relating to the Hills Road/Innes Road intersection. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


